
 
 

 
 
 

ATTENTION 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
Richland County Wants Your Input 

 
The 2018-2019 Richland County Annual Action Plan will list the needs for Richland 
County’s communities in the areas of housing, public and social services jobs and 
other non-housing needs. Citizens, non-profits and other community partners are 
invited to attend a public hearing on Monday, July 30, 2018 at 5:30 PM.  The plan is  
submitted annually to the US Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD). 
During the public hearing, the following information will be disseminated: Estimated 
amount of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment 
Partnerships Program (HOME) funds available; range of activities to be undertaken 
to include previously received stimulus funds balances; estimated program income  
and the proposed amount of these funds to be used to benefit low and moderate 
income persons. These funds primarily benefit low and moderate income persons 
and the unincorporated areas of Richland County. Please assist by giving your input. 
The public comment period will conclude Monday, August 13, 2018.  

 
Your opportunity to provide public comment is: 

 
Monday, July 30 2018 @ 5:30 PM  

Richland County Administration Building 
4

th
 Floor Large Conference Room 

2020 Hampton Street 
Columbia, SC 29204 

 
 Comments may also be mailed, faxed or emailed to: 

Richland County Government 
Community Development Department 

2020 Hampton Street 
Suite 3063 

PO Box 192 
Columbia, SC 29202 
 (803) 576-2063 (w) 
(803) 576-2052 (f) 

Davis.Valeria@RichlandCountySC.Gov  

 
Please contact Valeria Davis at (803) 576-2063 

Richland County Community Development Division 
for additional information or questions 
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